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We salute veteran 
Communication professor 
Dr. Armeda “Doc” Reitzel 
for her leadership in the 
Communication field.  
Reitzel was the program 
planner for this year's 2013 
National Communication 
Association conference for 
the Undergraduate College 
and University section.  She 
is also the incoming chair 
and program planner.  Not 
to mention presenting three 
papers for the 2013 
conference.  

Dr. Laura Hahn has agreed to become the Ombudsperson 
for Humboldt State.  She joins Dr. Michael Bruner, also 
communication faculty as Ombudsperson. The 
Ombudspeople use dialogue and communication to 
reduce conflict.  Across campus, the communication 
teachers are serving in some of the most crucial positions 
for a successful university.  Thanks to both Dr. Hahn and 
Dr. Bruner for their service.   

Student of the week: Beau Hopkins 

 

Beau Hopkins is an engaged and witty member of the 
Communication major.  Beau is a single parent who uses 
his communication insights with his family.  “My kids 
are my favorite people to spend time with,” says 
Hopkins.  This native Las Vegan is a classroom leader, an 
organic intellectual and a pleasure to be around.  If you 
see Beau on campus, be sure to say hello! 

Department meeting Wednesday 2-3pm Squad room 
Contact department chair Maxwell Schnurer  
(mds65@humboldt.edu) 

COMMUNICATION 
DEPARTMENT SOCIAL 

Join the faculty of the 
department of Communication 
for an afternoon social.  Free 
pizza, soda and stimulating 
dialogue will be available.  
Wednesday September 11 
from 2-3pm in the Native 
American Forum (BSS 162).  
All majors, minors and friends 
are welcome! 


